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September 1, 2010
To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased write a recommendation for John Sloan. John was a student in my
Organizational Behavior class and Marketing Strategy class.

John is a dedicated and thoughtful student. His strong work ethic was evident in
the course assignments and presentations. He made meaningful contributions to
the in-class discussions and led several group projects. He was an effective
leader on a term-long project for a local nonprofit organization, which included
discussions with and a presentation to the director and the board members. His
insightful and relevant comments contributed to student learning. In addition he
worked well with other students.

Keeping in contact with John throughout the year, | know that he continues to
work hard to reach his goals. | strongly believe John Sloan exhibits the qualities
to make a valuable contribution to your organization. Please contact me
yangj@wou.edu or 503-838-8799 if | can provide any additional information.

Sincerely,
//W //;
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JenniferYang [ /) |
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